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20 April 2020 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope you are all keeping well. 
 
This is a reminder that, as your child is eligible for free school meals, you can collect a packed 
lunch from school each day during the school closure for Covid-19 management. If you wish to do 
this please email enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk with your child’s choice of sandwich 
filling (ham, tuna/mayo’, cheese or egg). To observe ‘social distancing’ we will arrange an 
appropriate collection point and time for you. 
 
On the days that the school building is closed, such as bank holidays and half term, you can 
choose to access a voucher code through the government’s school meal voucher scheme. If you 
have not already done so please email school at enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk as 
soon as possible if you wish to register for this – please provide the email address that you would 
like the codes sending to. (Please note that holiday voucher provision is available subject to current 
UK Government guidance and legislation and may be withdrawn by them at any time.) The voucher 
scheme is a very new initiative and we are experiencing lengthy delays in codes being issued so 
please be patient as it may take several days for you to receive your voucher codes from the 
Government’s provider Edenred. 
 
We appreciate that many of you are happy to provide your own lunches for your child but please, if 
you are struggling, do not hesitate to register for our free school meal provision as it is there to help 
you through these difficult times. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Hardaker 

 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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